
 

 

 

 

 

The Wounded Warrior and Deployed Spouse Program 

The Aurora Chamber Foundation, working closely with the Chamber Defense Council and the Denver 

Military Family Support programs at Buckley Air Force Base instituted the Wounded Warrior to  

- Support our wounded warriors in the Metro area 

- Support the spouses and families of our deployed military from the Buckley Air Force Base 

community.   

 

Funds are used exclusively in support of  

-military family members that are returning from the war, 

- family members that have been left behind, 

- warriors currently engaged in conflict 

-dedicated soldiers that come back home and have been wounded in the defense of  
  our country. 

 

Procedure:  Requests for WWDSP funds come to the Chamber Foundation Board from the 460th Family 

Support Center through the 460th Support Group Commander.  Board approval for the funds can be 

done via email.  An after action report detailing the use of the funds will be provided by the Family 

Support Center to the Foundation Board within 30 days of their use. 


